
                                                  Public Hearing Notice 
 
The Caledonia Township Zoning Board of Appeals will hold a Public 
Hearing on October 4th  at 7p.m. at the Caledonia Township Hall, 6421 
Gillard Road, Spruce Michigan.  A Variance of the 3-mile minimum 
distance between telecommunication towers in the Township has been 
requested by Parallel Infrastructure V, LLC, whose Special Land Use 
Request has been approved to construct a 300 foot guyed wire 
telecommunications cell tower in the Forest/ Recreation District 
located on Robinhood Drive Hubbard Lake, Mich. 49747, Property ID 
No. 021-011-300-005-00.   
Public is welcome and invited to attend. Contact the Chair Gary Grove, 
at 989-727-2054, if more info is needed or send written comments to 
6040 Cedar Drive Hubbard Lake Mich. 49747.  The Caledonia Township 
Hall is handicap accessible. If additional accommodations are required, 
please contact the Chair at least two days prior to the Public Hearing. 
 


